
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE of DUE DATE EXTENSION 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
for 

Professional Services 
 

GIFFORD WATERLINE EXTENSIONS 
 
Due to the mandatory evacuation order issued for coastal counties of SC, the due date for the RFP 
for the Gifford Waterline Extensions has been extended until Tuesday, September 18 at 2 PM.   
 
 
 


